
 
 
 

 
               
Dear Religious Education Families, 
 
Thank you for choosing St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish to help you pass on our beautiful 
Catholic Faith to your children.  We are so glad you are here.  Having classes held here on our 
Church grounds is such a blessing!  The families seem to really enjoy coming to the classes 
with their children to learn about our faith.  We respect that you, as parents and caregivers, are 
the primary educators of your children.  In partnership with you, we hope to teach your children 
what it means to be a Catholic Christian.  We are here to assist and encourage you in any way 
possible. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Religious Education Registration Checklist 
 

 

_____ Completed registration form (all blanks need to be filled in), by August 1, 2023 
 
 
_____ Payment:  We have payment plans (Please do not let financial difficulties stop you from 

registering) A letter to Fr. Romke explaining why you can’t pay will help us to 
determine if you receive a hardship waiver. 

 
 
_____ Your E-Mail address 
 
_____ If your child has not been baptized please let us know immediately. 
 
 
_____ A copy of student’s Baptismal Certificate, with the physical address of that church, for 

students receiving 1st Reconciliation and 1st Communion  
 (If your child was Baptized at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, please give us the date). 
 
 
_____ To receive the early bird discount, please return registration forms by June 1, 2023. 
 
 

Eighth grade students will begin the Confirmation Formation Program within  
Youth Ministry and will be mailed registration information in May. 


